
Council Meeting – 15 December 2011 
 
Notice of Motion Submitted by Councillor D Brickhill   
 
In view of the obvious and continued failure of the Cabinet system, as 
evidenced by their inability, for a second year running, to manage their 
budget, letting it overrun by a predicted £16,000,000, with the resultant 
reductions of reserves to a dangerously low level, this Council instructs its 
Constitution Committee to prepare the necessary amendments to bring about 
a proven successful system of governance, similar to the earlier committee 
systems of the successful predecessor Councils, to begin from the start of the 
2012/13 financial year.   
 
 
 
 


